

Tax Exempt #: 95-6006040

tlcpreschool196@gmail.com

ST. PATRICK'S DAY PARTY III

We will be celebrating St. Patrick's Day on Friday, March 15th. Wear green and look for snack sign-ups in your child's classroom.

FALL REGISTRATION 2024-2025:

We still have a few openings for Fall. If you know anyone interested in registering their child at TLC have them email or call the preschool office for a tour and further information.

EASTER EGG HUNT 3/27:

(Details to be announced in each classroom).

We would be happy to recycle any of the plastic Easter eggs that you accumulate from our egg hunts. We can reuse the eggs next year! A basket will be on the picnic table after Spring Break. Thank you.

REMINDER:

Please label all jackets and sweatshirts so if they are lost we can easily return them.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- 3/6, 3/13 and 3/20: Lenten services, 11:00am and 6:30pm. Soup at 5:45pm - please join us!
- 3/15: St. Patrick's Day Parties
- 3/27: Easter Egg Hunts
- 3/29: Good Friday NO SCHOOL
- 4/1-4/5: Spring Break NO SCHOOL

CHAPEL in March at 11:40 am:

"God said, I will care for you" Isaiah 4:10 3/1/24 - Jesus Cares for us 3/8/24 - Jesus Forgives Me 3/15/24 - Jesus Walks on Water 3/22/24 - Jesus is Alive!

LENTEN SERVICES:

11:00 am and 6:30 pm at Trinity Lutheran Church in the Sanctuary.

Please join us for our Lenten journey together on Wednesdays (3/1 - 3/29) at 11:00am and 6:30pm. A soup supper is provided each week at 5:45pm. If you do not have a home church, we invite you to worship with us.

STAY AND PLAY:

Please sign up the day before or the morning of to ensure enough staffing. Thank you!

March tuition Update:

A reminder for those on **Brightwheel** - please wait until the beginning of March to pay tuition, once your invoice includes tuition as well as any extra fees (Early Care and Stay & Play).

IT'S TAX SEASON!

Lisa needs a few days notice to prepare your end of year tax receipt. Please don't wait until the last minute - email her today. Thank you!